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Transition of Aetna Better Health Managed Care 

Organization 

The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) recently announced that Aetna Better Health 

Managed Care Organization (MCO) has decided to terminate its contract to provide health coverage to 

Medicaid recipients.  DHCFP is in discussions with the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) to 

ensure an efficient transition for all Aetna Better Health members. 

Effective July 17, 2017, Aetna Better Health is no longer a choice for Nevada Medicaid and Check Up 

recipients.  Individuals currently enrolled in Aetna Better Health will receive notification of their transition to 

SilverSummit Healthplan effective September 1, 2017.  

All Medicaid and Nevada Check Up enrollees can continue to select a new MCO plan during the change 

period of July 2017 through September 2017.  During the change period, recipients will be able to choose 

from one of the three MCOs:  

Amerigroup Community Care  

1-800-600-4441 

 

Health Plan of Nevada     

1-800-962-8074 

 

SilverSummit Healthplan   

1-844-366-2880 

 

Additional information and MCO change forms can also be found at: 

http://dhcfp.nv.gov/Members/BLU/Open_Enrollment_2017/ 

 

http://dhcfp.nv.gov/Members/BLU/Open_Enrollment_2017/

